
 

Date: 02/10/2014 
Our ref: 2014/5643/P  
Contact: Peter Higginbottom 
Direct line: 02079748783 
Email: peter.higginbottom@camden.gov.uk 
 

 
Sarah Whitnall 
Development Planning 
Westminster City Hall 
64 Victoria Street 
London   
SW1E 6QP 
 
Dear Ms Whitnall, 
 
Re: 14/07431/FULL – London Zoo, Outer Circle, Regents Park, London, NW1 4RY 
 
Thank you for your recent letter inviting comments on the above planning application in 
the City of Westminster.  
 
The London Borough of Camden does not object to the proposed development. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance. Should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me by telephone on 020 7974 8783.      
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Peter Higginbottom 
Senior Planning Officer - West Team 
 

 
 
Development Management 
Planning and public protection 
Culture & environment directorate 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
London  
WC1H 8EQ 
 
Tel:  020 7974 5613 
Fax: 020 7974 1680 
planning@camden.gov.uk 
www.camden.gov.uk/planning 
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